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Child Nutrition Employee Update:
We remain 21 employees short, and have experienced really short days with illness, leaves, 
and other normal work year absences.

Farm to School Grant for 22-23
Child Nutrition has applied for a Farm to School Mini Grant.  This grant will give us the 
opportunity to revamp our Farm to School Program.  It’s a back to basics plan that feels 
manageable at this time.

Large employer of the year award from MOAH (Minnesota Organization for Habilitation and 
Rehabilitation)
Child Nutrition was named a 2022 outstanding disability employer for providing exceptional 
work opportunities for employees with disabilities.  These employees assist our program as 
dishwashers and other tasks as they are able.  We are grateful for the award and for having 
them in our kitchens to help us get students fed.


